
From: kaeb55@aol.com
To: City Council
Cc: janetway@yahoo.com
Subject: Please review this attachment
Date: Saturday, March 14, 2015 10:45:30 PM

I am sure you have access to this however, the citizens in the affected areas of 145th and 185th
 would like to know why the 155th single family homes are more important than theirs?

In addition, the reference to the peat bog on page 16 under the section labeled Geology and
 soils I would like to pose a question.  Why is it Sound Transit is advised to do borings to
 determine whether construction is possible but the city without a study proposes zoning it
 MUR 70 plus plus

This I is yet another reason that the city council needs to wait for Sound Transit to publish
 their EIS.

Thank you,

Karen Easterly-Behrens 
Shoreline

Karen
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